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Spaghetti Feed
By: Morgan Smetyukh

There will be a spaghetti feed at The Oaks Clubhouse on May 26th from 4:00-8:00 PM, open to all residents of the community. The price is $5 per plate which includes spaghetti, garlic bread, a green salad, and chocolate cake. Children 12 years and younger eat for free. All proceeds go to fund the Halloween Party, Christmas Party and Christmas Bazaar this year. Fifteen or more volunteers of any age are needed. If you are interested in lending a helping hand and making the spaghetti feed a great success, you can contact Patsy Johnson @ 274-4871 or Toni Gutherz @ 274-4873. 
Special Thank You for the Easter Party
By: Morgan Smetyukh


The Oaks Community would like to thank everyone who made the Easter Party possible. First of all we would like to thank the social committee (Patsy Johnson and Toni Gutherz) for all of their hard work and time put into raising money and making the party such a wonderful event!

Thank you to all of the generous volunteers who helped out so much: Steve, Cheyenne, Jasmin, Daniel, Molly, Shelbiee, Damien, Jacob, and Dorothy! We would also like to say a special thank you to Todd Barger (the Easter Bunny), Jan Brady (Easter cake baker), Shirley Lacy (photographer), and JoAnn Keen (hot dog lady). And Thank You to Kmart who loaned us the bunny suit and Amy for all the fun Easter stuff she donated. 


Missing Cat, Please Help

By: Morgan Smetyukh

Please keep your eye out for “Hurley”, a green eyed, reddish-brown, male cat. He was last seen wearing a red harness with a black tag. His owner, Ryan, is offering a reward for any information regarding his whereabouts. Please call him with any info @ 274-4992.
Receiving Packages in the Mail
By: Morgan Smetyukh

If you are expecting a package to come for you via USPS, please be sure to check your mailbox regularly. There are only 8 mailboxes designated for larger packages that won’t fit in our normal boxes. Please keep in mind that with 209 lots in our community, if you don’t retrieve your package it may delay someone else from receiving theirs. 
Pool Open! Do You Know the Rules?

By: Morgan Smetyukh


Now that the weather is heating up, I’m sure many of you will be enjoying a refreshing dip in the pool. Be sure to stop by the office if you haven’t already picked up your new pool key. Please be sure you are aware of all pool rules. If you would like a copy, they are also available in the office and on our website: theoakscommunityassociation.org under the “Documents and Forms” tab labeled as “Pool Registration Form”. 

Parents, please be aware that there is no lifeguard on duty and children under 16 must be accompanied by an adult. If you are unable to accompany your children, we require that you designate an adult, 18 years or older with a signed note from you, who will be responsible for them. 
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